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We’re improving your water system - Low Water Pressure/Traffic Advisory 
 Uptown, French Quarter, CBD, and Warehouse District 
 
 
Residents, businesses and motorists are advised that customers in parts of the Uptown Area, French 
Quarter, CBD, and Warehouse District, will experience low water pressure on Monday February 22, 
2016 from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m.   
 
Sewerage and Water Board crews will be making assessments to repair a valve on a 30” water main. 
 
 
Traffic Advisory 
 
Due to the valve assessment work at Earhart and Magnolia, the right travel lane westbound will be 
closed.  Motorists are advised that a right turn onto Earhart Boulevard from Magnolia Street will not 
be allowed while work is in progress.  All traffic will be advised to turn right on Earhart Boulevard 
from Clio Street.   
 
We appreciate your patience as we work to improve the City’s water system. 
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